
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th April 2020  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We have made the difficult decision to cancel work experience for our year 10 
students.  Businesses are currently not in the position to offer placements to students and 
all placements require a series of health and safety checks which we are unable to carry out 
in the current climate.   On our return to the Academy, we will continue to provide 
opportunities for students to engage with local employers, colleges and training providers.   
 
In the meantime, we will signpost (through email) students to any virtual careers events and 
resources which may be of interest.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs E McDermott 
Assistant Vice Principal  
Registered Careers Leader 

 
 


